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August 18, 2023 

Dislocated Worker Unit 

10 North Senate Avenue 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

warn-notice@dwd.in.gov 

Re:  Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act Notice of Mass Layoff 

To Whom It May Concern: 

As follow-up to our filing information/notice earlier this month of an impending layoff, 

BWI Group plans to lay off 8 employees at its location at 989 Opportunity Parkway, Greenfield, 

Indiana on October 3, 2023. It is expected that the planned terminations of employment will be 

permanent because the layoffs are in anticipation of a future plant closure. 

All of the employees affected by the separations are temporary production employees. 

There is no union involvement in this decision, and no bumping rights exist. 

Notification of the layoffs/separations have been given to each of the individual employees 

to be affected and to the state rapid response unit. If you have any questions or need additional 

information, please contact Dawn Arbeiter (Human Resources) at 317-967-9523 or via mail at 989 

Opportunity Parkway, Greenfield, Indiana 46140. 

Sincerely, 

mailto:warn-notice@dwd.in.gov

